
 
Year 10 trip to Boston College – 21 June 2019 

 
 
Year 10 students from the Skegness Academy recently attended the ‘Next Steps’ 
event held at Boston College.  The day allowed students to experience a subject of 
their choice for the day.  This gave students the opportunity to look at the facilities on 
offer and understand the expectations of a post Year 11 course.   
 
Students thoroughly enjoyed the activities prepared for them and fully engaged with 
the staff to ensure optimum benefit. 
 
Student participation in this event has exposed them to some of the opportunities 
available and helped towards raising aspirations for the future. 
 
 
 

                      
 
 
 
 


